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Campaign Surpasses
$1 Million Mark

Please call the Campaign Office Today 

Thank You!

You make us so Proud!

For more Information or to make a donation, please contact:
Chris Hobbs, Campaign Director: 905-877-9612 or 416-606-7525(cell)

stayhomeandplay@gmail.com

A special Thank You to the Independent Free Press, whose generous support has made this ad possible

Campaign Update:
The Stay Home and Play in Halton Hills Campaign is pleased to announce that it has surpassed the 
$1.0 million mark of its $2.0 million campaign objective. This milestone could not have been met 
without the extraordinary support of the campaign donors to date, and the committed campaign 
volunteers who continue their fundraising activities. Although there is still a long way to go, the campaign 
is confident they will reach the campaign objective with continued generous support from the community

Construction Update:
Mold-Masters SportsPlex –
Construction schedule continues to be on track and the site will be very busy in the coming months with 
the anticipated opening this September.
A significant milestone will be achieved 
on May 2nd when the first of the pad 
pours is started.  With the pouring of 
Rink D this pad will really begin to take 
shape as a skating rink. The second 
pad pour in Rink C will be done in early 
July.  Refrigeration equipment has been 
installed in the facility.  The connection 
of Rink B to the new facility has started.  
Currently the north side of Rink B has 
been opened up to accommodate the 
significant glazing that will now afford 
views from the new main lobby into Rink 
B as well as Rink C and D.  The lobby 
will be poured with its concrete floor 
next week.

Acton Arena and Community Centre – 
The Arenas Steering Committee has actively begun the planning process for the preparation of 
construction on the Acton Arena expansion.  This additional twinning project is scheduled for completion 
in September 2015.
Ongoing work with regards to site preparation studies are being completed.
An Architectural Design and Engineering team as well as a Construction Management team  are 
expected to be selected and announced this month.

Deker Electric owners (from left) Derek Hoar and Lana Walsma recently donated 
$10,000 to the Stay Home And Play Campaign, as Halton Hills Ward 3 Councillor 
Dave Kentner and Ward 2 Councillor and Honorary Campaign Chair Bryan Lewis 
(right) accepted the cheque.                                                Photo by Ted Brown

Georgetown Kinsmen Club recently presented $15,000 to the Stay Home And 
Play Campaign. On hand for the cheque presentation were (from left) Campaign 
co-chairs Finn Poulstrup and Bob Hooper, and Georgetown Kinsmen Ron Lefeb-
vre and president Chris Haid. 
                                                                                        Photo by Ted Brown

Georgetown Canadian Tire store recently presented $25,000 to Stay Home 
And Play Campaign. On hand were (from left) Bob Hooper and Finn Poulstrup, 
Campaign co-chairs, Halton Hills Ward 3 Councillor Dave Kentner, Tracey 
Craig, store manager Georgetown Canadian Tire and Maggie Barry, promotions 
supervisor, Georgetown Canadian Tire.     
                                                                                        Photo by Ted Brown

You Can Help Us Reach Our Target! 


